
Safe Water Advisory Group (SWAG) 
A City Council Advisory Committee 

Portsmouth, New Hampshire 
 

Public Meeting Notice 
Wednesday, September 1, 2021 at 6:30 – 8 pm 

City Hall Conference Room A. 
This is a hybrid meeting held in-person and via Zoom. To register for participating by Zoom: 

  

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_dS4Zof04RdWc6LHoeYbfcA 
 
You are required to register in advance to join the meeting over Zoom.  A unique meeting ID and 
password will be provided once you register.  Press on the link and follow the instructions. 
 
After registering you will receive a confirmation e-mail containing information about joining the 
meeting. 
 

MEETING PURPOSE 
 
Founded by Council action on October 5, 2020, the group's stated mission is: To review and 
communicate the latest science on the health and environmental effects of PFAS, to monitor 
federal and state level legislative changes, and to anticipate policy changes that could impact the 
City of Portsmouth.  

AGENDA 

Welcome  
 
Vote on new SWAG member 
Review schedule & plan for rest of the year 
 
Presentations: 

 Overview of the pending federal infrastructure package (Peter Clark for US Sen Jeanne 
Shaheen) 

 Private well owners (Brandon Kernen, NHDES Drinking Water & Groundwater 
Administrator) 

 Climate Change & effects on drinking water (Al Pratt, Water Resource Manager, City of 
Portsmouth) 

 Update on Haven Well re-opening, treatment, & testing (Brian Goetz, DPW Deputy 
Director, City of Portsmouth) 

 
Q&A 
 
Public Comment  

 


